How to Get Approval from the Architectural Control 
Committee in Three Easy Steps.

You must obtain approval from the Architectural Control Committee when making changes to the outside of your home.  These changes may include painting, fencing, retaining walls and roofing, etc.  All projects must be submitted to the Architectural Control Committee even if the same materials have been used on other homes.
1.  Once you have decided on the products, colors, contractors, etc. regarding your proposed project, e-mail or telephone the Architectural Committee members listed below, outlining the details of your project.  Leave a sample of the products to be used by your front door so the Committee can stop by to view the products.  

2.  Architectural Control Committee members will then e-mail or telephone back with their consent or denial of your proposed project.  Most Committee decisions can be made within 48 hours.  

3.  Once you have approval you may begin your project.
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Many homeowners are replacing their roofs at this time.  The CC & R's are very specific on the types of materials that may be used for roofing.  Acceptable roofing materials are as follows:

Cedar shingle or shake. 

Presidential or Presidential TL shake or equivalent architectural asphalt based shingle:  Fire Rating: Class A; and, Warranty: 40 year transferable; and, Colors: Earth Tones that resemble cedar, to be reviewed by the Committee.

The Committee will consider other materials if complete specifications and samples are provided and they substantially conform to the character, color and appearance of the above.
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